January 13, 2010

To:   
Shukria Wiar


Barbara Barhydt

From:
David Margolis-Pineo

Re:
Review Comments – Public Services

59 Alder Street – Bowl Portland

I spoke with David Matero about the roof drains on the above mentioned project and the need to verify where the drains currently discharge.  If it is determined that the drains discharge to the sanitary sewer, the drains shall be redirected to the stormwater collection system in the street.

David stated he was aware of this requirement and that the applicant intends to comply with this condition.  I informed him that no occupancy permit would be given until this condition was met.  

Since this work, if required, can not be completed until spring, I have no issues with the applicant starting the interior work.

